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Dear Students, Parents and Staff, 
 

As we approach the much-anticipated Spring Break, it is important for us to take a moment to reflect 
on the values that guide our community, particularly the value of respect. Spring Break offers us all 
an opportunity to rejuvenate and recharge, but it is also a time to demonstrate respect for  
ourselves, our peers, and the world around us. 
 

Respect is at the core of our school's values. It is about treating others the way we want to be  
treated, valuing diversity, and honoring differences. During this break, let us remember to extend  
this respect to everyone we encounter, whether it be fellow travelers, service workers, or members 
of our own families. 
 
Here are a few ways we can embody respect during Spring Break: 
 

1. Respect for Others' Time: Whether we're traveling or staying home, it's essential to be mindful of 
others' time. Arrive promptly for scheduled events and appointments, and be considerate of wait 
staff, tour guides, or any service professionals who are helping to make our break enjoyable. 
. 

2.   Respect for the Environment: Let's remember to leave our surroundings better than we found 
them. Whether we're enjoying a day at the beach or exploring a new city, we can pick up after  
ourselves, recycle when possible, and minimize our environmental impact. 
 

 

3.  Respect for Local Customs and Cultures: Spring Break often involves traveling to new  
destinations. Let's take the time to learn about the local customs and cultures of the places we visit. 
Showing respect for these traditions demonstrates our appreciation for the richness of our world. 
 
 

4. Respect for Ourselves: While it's important to have fun and relax during Spring Break, let's also 
remember to take care of ourselves. This means getting enough rest, staying hydrated, and making 
safe choices. 
 

5. Respect for Boundaries: Whether we're spending time with family, friends, or strangers, it's  
important to respect personal boundaries. Always ask for consent before taking photos or entering 
someone else's personal space. 
 

By embodying these principles of respect, we can ensure that everyone has a safe, enjoyable, and 
meaningful Spring Break. Let's return to school refreshed and ready to continue fostering a culture 
of respect in our community. 
 

Wishing you all a wonderful and respectful Spring Break! 
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Volunteers Needed 
 

Casino Fundraiser 
 

Over the last month we’ve had a couple more spots open up and we’d love for you to join us to help make 
some BIG projects come to life! We have just 3 spots left, and we need your help to fill them. This is an easy 
way to get your family’s volunteer hours in and spend a few hours getting to know some of the other parents 
at the school. Details and sign up below. 
 

Sign up here! 
 

Playground and School Grounds Improvement Committee 
 

Our “yellow slide” playground is nearing its end and will likely be removed in the next several months, with 
that we will be looking to make several improvements to our school grounds and overall playground  
structure. In order to effectively create an outdoor learning space for our children we are putting together a 
team to create and execute a plan to make these much needed changes. Our first meeting to discuss the 
depths of this project will be in April. Please reach out if you’re interested in helping to make this happen, 
you can email us at ffcaseeplayground@gmail.com for more information. 
 

 
 

School Council and Society Meetings from 6:30-8:30pm 
March - no meeting 
April 15th - in person held in the SEE Library 
May 13th (+ society) - AGM - in person held in the SEE Library 
June 17th - in person held in the SEE Library  

https://volunteersignup.org/TDWQC?fbclid=IwAR0vy7rXfFJvdNx_m3R-ng711LzR5ETbcosVEPT8eTr611_SzjQ78vJtjt4
mailto:ffcaseeplayground@gmail.com




Just a Reminder… 

Also... 



Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

   
 

*No Public Board 

or School Council 

Meetings this 

month* 

1 

 

4 

Re-Registration 

March 4 -15 

*Details to Come* 

5      

Spring Concert 
First Alliance Church 

12345-40 St SE 
@6:30pm 

6 

 

7 8 

PD Day  

No School 

11 12 13 14 15 

Report Cards 

sent by Email 

18 19 20 

K AM  

Mad Science in 

School Field Trip 

21 

• G 1/2 Fun Lunch 

• G 2 & 4  

Teacher’s Pet 

• K PM Mad Science 

in School Field Trip 

22 

• G 3/4 Fun Lunch  

• Casual Day: Dress 

Like Your Favourite 

Book Character 

25 26 27 28 29 

 

                                      Re-Registration for Current FFCA Students Mar 4-15 

   Re-Registration for Current FFCA Students Mar 4-15        


